
Nork with Burgh Heath Parish News and Updates – Thursday 22 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Church Family Members and Parish Friends,  
 
Hoping you're all staying safe and well. 
 
This week's parish news contains information on the following: 
 
1) A reminder of the service booking links & what is coming up this week 
2) Our next food bank collection (Wednesday 28th October, St. Paul's, 2-4 pm) 
3) Shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child 
4) Some news from the Southeys 
 
As always, any questions, please do be in touch. 
 
Love and prayers,  
Alex 
07312 113019 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
1) The Service booking links & what's coming up this week:  
 
To attend the 9 am Communion Service at St. Paul's on Sunday 25th October 2020: 
 
Please use this link: https://forms.gle/n8HKcJzJhYCzAXzG9 
 
 
To attend the 11 am Communion Service at St. Mary's on Sunday 25th October 2020:  
 
Please use this link: https://forms.gle/my2c3xTtg1uDHDYu5 
 
 
To Zoom into the 11 am Communion Service at St. Mary's (and be sent the Zoom link for 
this) on Sunday 25th October 2020: 
 
Please use this link: https://forms.gle/bxN2jSMouSSYuw4C8 
 
 
Next week, we have our next food bank collection, on Wednesday 28th October, from 2-4 
pm at St. Paul's. (Please see further information below). 
 
On Sunday 1st November we also have our remembering loved ones services - at 9 am at St. 
Paul's and 11 am at St. Mary's, with an additional Zoom service at 5pm. Booking links for all 
of these will be sent out at the beginning of next week. 

https://forms.gle/n8HKcJzJhYCzAXzG9
https://forms.gle/my2c3xTtg1uDHDYu5
https://forms.gle/bxN2jSMouSSYuw4C8


 
 
2) Our next food bank collection (Wednesday 28th October, St. Paul's, 2-4 pm) 
 
Our next foodbank collection will be outside St. Paul's from 2-4 pm on Wednesday 28th 
October (just inside the porch if it is pouring with rain!).  
 
The foodbank currently needs: shaving gel, adult toothbrushes, toothpaste, pump soap, hot 
chocolate, tinned vegetables, tinned fruit, long life fruit juice, male and female deoderant, 
spaghetti in sauce, ketchup, custard, long life puddings - especially sponge ones, squash, rice 
pudding, tinned fish, tinned sweetcorn, tinned meat.  
 
For harvest we took a massive collection of food items and financial gifts from the parish, 
which was very grateful received. Please let's continue to support this very important cause. 
 
 
3) Shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child 
 
Tricia and Deidre send thanks for the shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child already 
dropped off to the churches - and say, please keep filling them and sending them in. (They 
can also be dropped to the Vicarage porch or brought to the foodbank collection if you are 
not able to attend church currently). 
 
The last day for handing these in, at both St. Mary's and St. Paul's, is Sunday 8th November - 
as the following week they need to be delivered for sending off to the children who will 
receive them. 
 
 
4) Some wonderful news from the Southeys 
 
David and Judy are delighted to be celebrating their Golden Wedding Anniversary on 
Saturday (24th October)! Congratulations Judy and David, from all of us in the church 
family! 
 
They send their love to everyone and say that ordinarily they would love to be sharing cake 
after worship and celebrating with us all at the weekend... and hope to do this for 50plus1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 


